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Invitation to Informational 

Christian Hill Rd. 

Public Meeting 
 

 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 

When: May 7, 2020 05:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Topic: Christian Hill Road Informational meeting 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82351770441 
 

Or Telephone: 

Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 301 715 8592  

Webinar ID: 823 5177 044 

 
 

If you have any problem accessing this webinar, call 603.440.8248 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We are pleased to notify you that we will be working on your road this year to include 

reconstruction, paving, general tree maintenance, drainage improvements, repainting of appropriate road 

markings, guardrail replacement, and any related sign repairs/replacements. The specific area of work 

will be Christian Hill Road between Eaton Road and Green Road. Our goal is to continue to implement 

our strategic road plan, continuously improving our Town’s infrastructure while simultaneously 

enhancing its usefulness and aesthetic nature. 

 

We are aware that several years ago a plan to reconstruct this segment of Christian Hill Road met 

significant resistance from abutting property owners resulting in the reconstruction being cancelled. We 

have a different reconstruction strategy that is less intrusive to abutting structures. It is our intention to 

ease resident concerns of private property damage during construction by presenting to abutters our 

reconstruction plan.  Our goal is to allay your concerns by explaining the methods we intend on using 

and ensure your concerns are addressed to the greatest extent possible. We are confident that we will be 

able to implement and achieve a comprehensive plan that works for everyone, and is the best solution to 

improve the drivability, safety, and overall longevity of this segment of Christian Hill Road while 

maintaining fiscal responsibility. Further delay in reconstruction will continue to increase the cost of this 

project. 

 

We would like to invite you to an informational meeting concerning the Christian Hill Road 

improvement project. The meeting will be held via Zoom web conference on May 7, 2020, at 5pm. A 

link to join the Zoom meeting will be posted on the Public Works webpage on the Town of Amherst 

website. The address to the Public Works webpage is https://www.amherstnh.gov/public-works on the 

DPW webpage you will see this link to the Zoom meeting . The Christian Hill Road project managers 

will be present at this meeting to answer any questions that you may have. All abutting property owners 

to this segment of Christian Hill Road will receive an invitation to this meeting. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. Thank you for your anticipated time and cooperation 

throughout this process. As always please call our office at 603-673-2317 with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Eric M. Slosek 

Assistant Director Public Works 

http://www.amherstnh.gov/public-works

